
Catholic  Grief  and  Faithful
Shepherds in Death and Exile
Catholic League in the News (Beyond These Stone Walls): Four
of my dozen posts about the injustices that befell Cardinal
Pell were written in 2023. One of them became recommended
reading  by  the  Catholic  League  for  Religious  and  Civil
Rights.  It  tied  together…several  stories  that  are  now
prominent in the news. READ MORE HERE
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